Call for Abstracts

As part of the first Conference of the Research Chair in Security and integrity in sport, we
invite you to submit an abstract for an oral presentation related to violence in sport. The
theme of this first conference is Safety and Integrity: For an Engaged Sport and Society.
The duration of each oral presentation is 15 minutes. A 4-minute question period will
follow each presentation (we reserve 1 minute for the transition between presentations).
We would like you to use PowerPoint for your oral presentation. In doing so, you will be
able to activate the live translation. The number of possible papers is limited to 60.
Papers will be selected based on scientific quality.

You can submit an abstract in English or French. The language used for your abstract will
indicate the language used for the presentation and will allow us to assign you to an
appropriate room on the conference day.

Guidelines for the abstract

We invite you to submit an abstract of 250 words maximum. In addition to your abstract,
you must indicate the title (in capital letters), the author and co-authors. It is necessary
to indicate the affiliations of the first author (i.e., the person presenting) and the co-
authors.

Please send us your document in PDF format and name it as follows NAME_First
name_Status (PR for professor or ST for student) to the Chair's e-mail address:
chaire.sims@fse.ulaval.ca before Friday, September 17, 23:59 (Eastern time).

You will receive news of abstracts acceptance by Friday, October 8, 2021. Registration
for the conference will open on Tuesday, August 31. We remind you that participation in
this conference is free of charge and that you do not have to make a presentation to
attend!

Example for the name of your file: DIONNE_S_ET

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to write to us at the following address:
chaire.sims@fse.ulaval.ca
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